
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

Circular Regarding Picnic for Pre Primary 

                                                             Date: 02-08-2023 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Carmel Academy! 

As a part of our school curriculum each year, we create an opportunity to experience 
outside learning for our students to complement classroom learning. This helps the child 
to enhance their socializing skills, team spirit and time management. 

Keeping these objectives in mind, we have organized a picnic to the Bannerghatta 
National Park for our tiny tots.  Kindly make a note of the following dates for the Picnic 

GRADE DATE 

Montessori – M1A, M1B, M2A, M2B, M3A & M3B 11-08-23 

Kindergarten - Nursery ,LKG A, LKG B, UKG A, UKG B & UKG C 18-08-23 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

 Children must come in regular school uniform and wear ID cards (Mandatory). 
 They should carry enough snacks, water bottles, caps, napkins and extra pairs of 

clothes with them.  
 Transportation will be arranged from school to the picnic spot and back to school. 
 Children who are dropped by parents should reach school before 8:15 a.m. on the 

day of the picnic. 
 Parents pick up dispersal (for children who join the picnic) – 1:00 p.m .on 11th Aug 

(Montessori) and on 18th Aug (Kindergarten). 
 Buses will depart from school at 1:00 p.m. on the days of the picnic.  
 Kindergarten will have regular classes on 11th Aug, 2023 and follow the regular 

school timings (8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.). 
 Montessori sections will have regular classes on 18th Aug 2023 and follow the 

regular school timings (8:30 a.m to 12:30 p.m). 
 NOTE: Parent pick up time for the sections which are not going for picnic on the 

above mentioned dates will be at 12:30 p.m. 
 NOTE: Please be informed that sections which are not going for the picnic on the 

above-mentioned dates will board the bus at 1:00 p.m. Hence there will be a delay 
compared to the regular days.    

 Parents are requested to acknowledge the consent form sent through your ward 
and submit it to the respective class teachers by 7th of August, 2023.  

Thank you for your kind support and cooperation. 

Warm regards 

Principal 


